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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are absorbing the news of the death of our Queen Elizabeth and join with the whole world in our sadness. At the start of 
this period of mourning, we have taken to come together as a school community to comfort one another and to give thanks 
for extraordinary life and service of the Queen. 

Over the coming days we will be making further arrangements for us to come together as a school community to pay tribute 
and add our condolences to our late Queen who gave her life in service for others. She has been ever present and our wise 
constant throughout the years. 

We pray: 

Gracious God, 

we give thanks for the life of your servant Queen Elizabeth, 

for her faith and her dedication to duty. 

Bless our nation as we mourn her death and 

may her example continue to inspire us, 

   through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

    Amen. 
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The first week of the new school year has gone very well and it has been good to welcome our pupils back and also our new 
year 7 and year 12 pupils joining our school community. It was also good to see many of you at last night’s information           
evening. 

Every pupil was given a year group handbook this week. This contains key information for their year group including an over-
view of the topics they will be studying in each subject, the key performance indicators that they will be assessed against as 
well, the key dates for the year including trips and exam weeks. Please do look through this with your child. 

Yours sincerely 

Joy Langley 

Interim Principal 

 

 

Proposed Waiting Restrictions on Regis Road. 

There is still time to send in a response to the City of Wolverhampton consultation on the parking and waiting times in Regis 

Road. The link to the consultation on the city’s website is here. 

We are concerned that the changes will dramatically impact our parents for dropping off and picking up their children. 

What is of greater concern to us is the 

speed of cars down Regis Road, especially 

the minibuses.  Therefore we would like to 

see a 20mph speed limit imposed and 

speed bumps too. 

If you can help support us, please do email 

a response. 

 

https://consultation.wolverhampton.gov.uk/tro/proposed-waiting-restrictions-on-regis-road/
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Welcome Back 

A very warm welcome to The King’s family to our new Yr 7 , 6th form, & new transfer students, parents and carers.   

Each week we send out a newsletter to you all with news and information which we hope will be helpful to you for your           
diaries, and to help keep you up to date with what is going on in school.  It has been wonderful to welcome our pupils back 
into school, if you have any questions or concerns that you would like to raise with your child’s Head of Year they can be                  
contacted on the information  below: 

Head of Years 7 & 8 Mrs Douglas.  

s.douglas@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

Head of Year 9 Mrs Buckle 

k.buckle@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

Head of Year 10 Mr Dyke 

n.dyke@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

Head of Year 11 Mr Gain 

l.gain@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

Head of 6th Form Mr Wust 

c.wust@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
We hope that the return to school has gone smoothly for you as Parents and Carers, please be assured that we remain             
committed as a school to working in partnership with you in order to ensure that your child enjoys their time at school and 
achieves highly. 

This term our worship theme is God’s plan in creation. 

The King’s CE School Prayer 

Almighty God, revealed to Christians as 

Father Son and Holy Spirit: 

We praise you for the gift of this new day. 

We pause to remember 

those less fortunate than ourselves 

and those in need of prayer. 

We ask you to bless and guide us now                                   
that we may learn to love and love to learn                     

throughout this day. 

Amen. 

Year 7 Welcome Service 

On Friday 23rd September 2022 we will be holding our Year 7         
Welcome Service at St Michael and all Angels Church,                            
Church Rd, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton WV6 9AJ.  

All Year 7 Parents are welcome to join us for the service at 2pm. 

 

mailto:s.douglas@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:k.buckle@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:n.dyke@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:l.gain@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:c.wust@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
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School Nurses 

Our School Nurse Team hold a drop in 
session every Monday lunchtime in 
the Therapy Pod. 

Sessions will commence from            
Monday 19th September. 

They also offer Chat Health support  
via text for all pupils aged 11-19.  

Lockers 

All pupils are encouraged to rent a      
secure locker for this academic year 
to store their coat, books, PE Kit etc. 

Lockers are £5.00. They can be                
purchased via the following website: 
www.locker.rentals 

Year 11 Trip 

The Alton Towers Trip that had to be postponed 
from July will now take place on Friday 16th        
September 2022. 

The coach will depart from  
School at 8.30am. 

Please wear clothing suitable 
for the weather conditions. 

 

https://www.locker.rentals/


 

 

Newsletter 1     Friday 9th September 2022 

The King’s CE School 
Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together 

From the Chaplain…. 

The Theme for Worship                                    
w.c 12th September 

Created for… 

Community 

Acts 2:42-47 

Contact Details 

Telephone 01902 558333 

Miss Joy Langley Interim Princiipal 

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

 

 

 

kingswolverhampton 

@kingsschoolwlv 

As we welcome our pupils back to school this week we remember 
that each one is precious and deeply loved by God.  

 

This week we have welcomed back one another and our new colleagues and pupils and we have been considering what it 

means to belong and be know as we have reflected on the words of Psalm 139 together. David, who started out life as a    

shepherd boy but rose to become the best-known King of Israel, clearly had a very personal and intimate relationship with 

God in which he recognised God’s total knowledge of his innermost thoughts and complete care for him throughout his life. 

`Even before Id speak, you already know what I will say...your knowledge of me is too deep, it is beyond my understanding`, he 

says. There is comfort in being so deeply loved and understood., though there are also things about ourselves we would 

choose not to share with others, because they scare us or we find them painful or embarrassing. But we were not created to  

live in isolation; we were created as relational beings. Opening our hearts to loving other people and to being loved by them 

does leave us vulnerable to being hurt, to having our hearts broken from time to time, but the alternative is an unbearable 

loneliness. God’s promise to us is that he loves us deeply, no matter what, and that he will never abandon us. 

Last night we heard the sad news that our Queen, Elizabeth, had died at home in Balmoral; and this morning we gathered as a 

school to remember her. The Queen has been a constant presence throughout our lives as with quiet dignity she has served 

her people through decades of change and at times unprecedented upheaval. She has shown loyalty, discretion, wisdom in 

counsel and integrity in her untiring work. And whilst being almost universally recognised and known by millions of people, 

very few will have known her really well. The life of a monarch must surely be a very lonely one. We are thankful that Queen 

Elizabeth knew the love and deep friendship of Prince Philip and we know that her faith in God was a great encouragement 

and a source of strength and inspiration to her throughout her life. 

Loving God, 

We give you thanks for the new school year and for the new opportunities it will offer for learning, for growth, and for friend-

ship. We thank you also for the life and service of Queen Elizabeth, for her faith in you and for her loyal service to her people. 

We ask your guidance for our nation and for the Commonwealth and your comfort for all those who mourn her today and in 

the weeks to come. 

Amen  


